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ONRI supports managing our state forests for the ‘greatest permanent value.’  

 

ONRI understands that managing our state forests sustainably and for the ‘greatest 

permanent value’ is critical to the health of our forests, economies of local counties, 

and to help mitigate forest fires.  

 

ONRI believes ‘greatest permanent value’ includes sustainable harvest, which is 

clearly contrary to Oregon’s stacked Court of Appeals.  

 

Please manage our forests for the ‘greatest permanent value’ as defined before 

proven science didn’t matter, our courts were stacked, and environmentalists 

emotionally charged propaganda penetrated our legislature.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jen Hamaker 

Oregon Natural Resource Industries 


